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May 11, 2009 

To:   Frances Nunziata Chair 
         Etobicoke York Community Council  

From:  Councillor Mark Grimes  

Subject:  Mimico Cruising Club  
Request for the temporary extension of present liquor Licence      

SUMMARY:   

The Mimico Cruising Club has been an asset in the Etobicoke Lakeshore Community, 
since 1984. Its’ Club House is located in the Humber Bay Shores West Park, and is not 
directly adjacent to residential community.  

The Mimico Cruising Club is holding is an annual Lobster Dinner on Saturday May 30, 
2009 from 5:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m. for members and guests.  This requires a temporary 
extension of their present liquor licence for this event.   

This request requires the approval of City Council, in accordance with the rules of the 
Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario.  

RECOMMENDATION:   

That Etobicoke York Community Council recommends that: 

1. City Council, for liquor licensing purposes, advise the Alcohol Gaming Commission 
of Ontario that it has no objection to:  

a. A temporary extension of the existing liquor licence of the Mimico Cruising Club 
for its annual Lobster Dinner to be held on Saturday May 30, 2009 from 5:00 pm. 
to 11:00 p.m.  

 

May 11, 2009    


